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Dear Friends, 
  

A blessed and happy new year to you all.  I am thankful 
to report that in spite of many hardships, persecution 
and difficulties, our work in India is growing and the 
poor have the Gospel preached to them.  Miracles of 
salvation and healing are reported.  Check out our  
newly updated website www.globalnulife.org and take a 
look. 
 

Arriving home on 14th November from North America, I 
was soon privileged to speak at Beauty for Ashes   
Seminar in Tauranga on the 18th November.  The   
subject for the day was the end times, climaxing with 
the second return of Jesus Christ.  Everyone was 
blessed and challenged to live our lives with this 
blessed hope ever in our minds. 
 

I enjoyed a wonderful family visit in Auckland 15th to 
18th December, with thirty-nine persons present at the 
family event, counting the babies.  My sister Mary is 
doing well, with 19 great grandchildren blessing our 
lives.  My nephew Michael and Bronny Wilson from  
Seattle came and are in NZ for one month.  It was all a 
very special family reunion. 
 

A breakthrough came in Narsapur area as we heard 
that two slum boys from Yenada slum village were   
permitted to live in our House of Hope orphanage.  
Juni’s hard work negotiating with government officials 
paid off and the boys (ages 11 and 9) are attending 
school for the first time in their young lives.  They are so 
happy to learn, grow and be loved and cared for 
there.  These children had no birth certificates or     
identity cards, as they are not given to slum dwellers. 
 

As we move into 2024 let us forget past troubles and 
have faith, hope and love for our future.  Faith, Family, 
Fun and Future, are good words, remembering that 
even though the world is going through chaotic times 
our future is secure in Christ Jesus.  He is in control and 
does have the final say.  The biblical prophetic words 
are surely coming to pass, but as believers we can fully 
trust Him to finish what He began. 
 

Read chapters 21 and 22 from the Book of Revelation 

to see how things pan out. 
 

Thank you very much for your prayers and               
support.  “May the Lord bless and keep you, make His 
face to shine upon you, be gracious to you and give you 
peace.” 
 

Lovingly,  

 
 
 

 

El Shaddai Children’s Home - Gobi, Tamil  

Nadu… 
 

We give our heartfelt thanks for our water purifier      

machine.  We had been praying for this machine and 

the Lord gave it to us through the generous donations 

from supporters through GNLM.  May God bless you all 

abundantly and we wish you a very Happy New 

Year.  We pray for you, please pray for us too.   
 

                                      Anbu and Ebby and families 

January January 
20242024  

Water purifier for El Shaddai Children’s Home 

http://www.globalnulife.org/


Samuel Paul reports… 
 

Thanks for the funds for our blind people in Chennai 
Global Nulife Center.  There are 13 blind people with 
us,  They are all prayer warriors, praying early morning 
and night, over various concerns. 

 Ps. Johney from Faith and Vision Ministries,     
Kakinada  
 

Greetings in the matchless Name of Jesus Christ and a 

blessed New Year to you all. 
 

The Lord has been so good to us in 2023 and used us 

for the extension of His Kingdom.  This work could not 

have been done without your valuable prayers and  

support.  We held children and youth retreats, women’s 

meetings, three days of Gospel outreach, and began 

prayer cells.  We  distributed Bibles, baptized 12 new 

believers in December, trained pastors, distributed help 

to the poor, widows and children, and held the 20th  

anniversary celebration of our church.  I visited ten 

churches during the Christmas season to strengthen 

the brethren.  To God alone be all the glory.  
 

We had good Christmas and New Year services, and a 
good love feast which nearly 600 villagers and church 
members attended.  We distributed clothes to the poor 
and widows.  We are now in a children’s camp         
ministering to 300 children. 

  

 

Donations can be made by direct credit to Global Nulife Ministries  

ASB Bank A/c No.   12-3072-0380376-01 

Please remember to include your NAME, CONTACT INFO and DESIGNATION OF FUNDS  

  Please contact admin@globalnulife.org if you wish 

to receive newsletter by e-mail.  Phone: 07 571 1244  

Ps. Shamaganda grateful for new motorbike 

 

 

Opportunities for Giving… 
 

 

 Bibles and Christian materials…$10 each / $100 for 10 

 Safe drinking water for villages…$400 each 

 Slum and leprosy ministry…any donation 

 Assistance for neglected children…$40 each monthly 

 Assistance for 13 blind people in Chennai…$40 each 

 Assistance for teachers in training…$40 monthly 

 Large motor-bike for Juni and family to travel to events… 

      $2,000 still needed 

 Assistance for village community building for Sharon  

Ragu…any donation 

Blind in Chennai 

Children’s gifts at Upada fisherman’s village 

Ps. Johney continues… 
 

I am planning a mission trip to north India in February 

with ten pastors joining me.  We plan to give “child to 

child” gifts to the children of Santal and Malto tribes.  

This trip will cost $1,000 and many will be reached for 

Christ.  The Lord will provide. I am so thankful for the 

sponsors and supporters through Global Nulife.  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Samuel John and Juni... 


